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Press release: Commissioner Malmström visited
EASO

Commissioner for Home Affairs, Cecilia Malmström visited EASO on 4 September
2014 to discuss EASO’s achievements and the progress made by EASO in
enhancing the implementation of the Common European Asylum System, as well
as to discuss the latest asylum trends.

See the press release.
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